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Lisa Cataldi

From: Sarah O'Brien <sarahob1@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 6:10 PM
To: House Education Committee; Rep_Knight; Liana Cassar
Subject: House bills on education 6666,6667

I am in full support of both of these bills. Strong internet access currently is essential to educational access.   
Also as a social worker who has spent most of my 30 year career working with traumatized youth - I strongly 
advocate for trauma informed practices in school in order to facilitate safety and both social emotional and 
educational learning.  
Thank you!  

Sarah O’Brien, LICSW, RPT-S, CLC 
88 Boyce Ave, Barrington, RI 02806 
she/her/hers  
401-374-2069 


